
 
 
Information about the Curriculum Area 
 
The Science Faculty at Penwortham Priory Academy 
 
Thank you for your interest in the vacancy within the Science Department at Penwortham 
Priory Academy. 
 

The faculty consists of six members of staff and one technician. Our aim, of course, is to 
provide the very best science education for our students.  
 
I joined Priory as Head of Science in September 2019 and have set about leading several 
improvements within the department through the use of research and related literature. 
 
With that in mind, rather than fill this with buzzwords and platitudes, allow me to tell you 
what the advantages are to working in the Science Department at Priory: 
 

• Shared resources at both KS3 and KS4 

• No gimmicks – a focus on expert explanations and student practice 

• Visualisers in every classroom 

• Commitment to continuous improvement 

• Commitment to staff wellbeing 

• Centralised school detentions 

• Whole class feedback  

• Supportive and developmental culture 
 
The successful candidate will be someone who is able to demonstrate a similar enthusiasm 
for continuous improvement and help us push towards our goals.  
 
Alongside this willingness to evolve, the successful candidate must be both positive and 
committed. The pillars of Priory are essential to our day to day teaching and our journey to 
great.  
 
The next few years will be an exciting time of continued growth and development in the 
science department as we look to further improve outcomes for our students. I look forward 
to receiving your application.  
 
Mr David Bedford 
Head of Science  
 


